
Can Donation Non-Uniform Day 

Tuesday 1st November 

Foodbanks are desperate for food items, as the growing number of families 

needing support continues to grow.  Our successful can drives of previous years 

continue again in 2022.   Items in high demand are canned fruit, canned fish 

and canned vegetables.  Other items can include tinfoil and toiletries. 

For a full list of recommended items please see  

https://www.foodbank.org.nz/collections/most-needed 

Please ensure that there is at least 3 months remaining on any used by dates 

so that the goods can be distributed to their new owners by the used by date. 

So come to school on Tuesday 1st November in your own clothing - no 

uniform! Please bring something to donate (or multiple items if you’re feeling 

generous). 

Please deliver cans directly to the school hall 

between 8:30—8:55am 

https://www.foodbank.org.nz/collections/most-needed

